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THF. BIRTH OF OUR CLUB, LOS Majaderos, came with the arrival of our new Spanish
teacher, Senorita Alonso. The literal translation of Los Majaderos, in case you
were wondering, is "blockheads."

The purpose of the club is to create a better understanding of the customs and
habits of our Spanish-speaking Latin American neighbors. In order to spread this
idea throughout the school, Los Majaderos presented a Latin American program
on April 12, Pan American Day. However, all our time is not taken up with study
ing and speaking Spanish. Los Majaderos started off the school year with the first
big dance. To add to the enjoyment of the members and friends, Senorita Alonso
invited a few entertainers from Russell Sage College. Few people will forget the
samba as danced by two of them. There was also a Christmas party given by the
members.

It is our hope that the Spanish Club will continue to grow and spread its ideals
throughout the school.


